
 

 

August 19, 2024 

Dear Behavioral Health Providers, 

To ensure we have the most updated and accurate informafion in our databases and our provider directory, we 

kindly request you to confirm the ages of pafients you accept. This informafion is required at the fime of 

credenfialing.  Please use the PDQ Request Form to submit the accepted ages and any other necessary updates.  

You can also email your request to nvss_providerquality@silversummithealthplan.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

SilverSummit Healthplan 

 

Response Required: Age Bands for Behavioral Health Providers 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/832905d079d5494696cb268a29432e70
mailto:nvss_providerquality@silversummithealthplan.com

